Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Physical Therapy Practice
The Board of Physical Therapy Practice announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, November 8, 2017, 4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.
PLACE: Sheraton Suites, 555 NW 62nd Street, Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33309
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: the workshop to discuss Rule 64B17-6 regarding dry needling, has been CANCELLED.
For more information, you may contact: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Physical Therapy Practice, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3255, Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
